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BOUNTIFUL CITY TRAIL SYSTEM CONTRIBUTION 
 

 

Dear Potential Bountiful City Trail System Donor, 

As you may know, Bountiful City provides a variety of programs and services that benefit our 
residents and businesses as well as visitors to the City.  These programs and services are 
primarily funded through a combination of taxes and fees but there are times when 
donations are helpful in making community desired amenities a reality.  Bountiful City has 
been the recipient of the generous donations from community members and businesses in 
the past and we are constantly in need of donations to help make the City’s Trail System even 
more accessible, more fully featured, and overall, more enjoyable to use. 

If you enjoy the outdoors and the amenities that are currently offered in our wonderful City, 
then we invite you to be a part of the next step which includes ongoing development and 
construction of additional trails.  Your part in the process is secured through your generous 
monetary donation to Bountiful City.  All amounts large and small are greatly appreciated!  
To become a participating donor simply issue a check payable to Bountiful City and 
note on the check that you are donating to the City for its Trail System.    Mail or deliver 
your check to Bountiful City, 795 South Main Street, Bountiful, UT  84010.  Upon receipt of 
your donation, Bountiful City will provide you with a letter of receipt that includes our Tax 
ID number for your records. 

Bountiful City is a governmental unit and a political subdivision of the state of Utah.  
As such, IRS regulations state that “Charitable contributions to governmental units are 
tax-deductible under section 170(c)(1) of the Internal Revenue Code if made for a 
public purpose.”   

Thank you so much for considering a monetary donation as a valued sponsor for the 
development and construction of Bountiful City Trails.   

Sincerely, 

Bountiful City 


